saundra holloway

I stand with the Confederated tribes and Bands of the Yakama Nation and strongly oppose the
Goldendale Energy Storage project. Constructing the storage system would essentially destroy
Pushpum: The place would have to be blasted to create the two reservoirs and to carve a tunnel
through the hillside. This would irreversibly damage or impact at least nine culturally significant
sites found in the Pushpum area, including important archaeological and ceremonial areas, burial
petroglyphs, and fishing and food-gathering locations, according to a cultural resources study the
Yakama conducted in 2019 as well as several other previous assessments.

Please protect these cultural sites and deny this project. Thank you.



